
 Submission 
No 23 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO ELECTRICITY SUPPLY, DEMAND AND 

PRICES IN NEW SOUTH WALES 
 
 
 

Name: Mr David Froggatt 

Date received: 16 October 2017 

 
 



	

		
	

I	believe	that	renewable	energy	technologies	are	the	only	responsible	option	for	
our	energy	needs.	It	is	essential	to	encourage	the	adoption	and	development	of	
these	technologies.	
Requiring	electricity	retailers	to	pay	a	fair	price	for	solar	power	encourages	
people	to	install	photovoltaic	systems	and	helps	us	move	away	from	the	
devastating	effects	of	the	continued	reliance	on	fossil	fuels.




